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14th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

You will probably be pleased to know that this will be my final letter to you regarding the summer exam 

series.  Next week we have the final batch of exams with the Hospitality and Catering exam on Thursday 

being the last one.  It has been a long journey to get to this point with lots of parents’ evening meetings, 

mock exams and phone calls, but I want to thank you for your support.  Our Year 11 attendance this year 

places us comfortably in the top 10% of schools in the country for attendance.  They have remained a very 

decent and lovely group of young people to work with and many of us at the academy will remember them 

with fondness. 

Exams from 17th June: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Music (PM) Textiles (AM) 
Polish (PM) 

 Hospitality and 
Catering (AM) 

 

 

The shirt signing event on Tuesday was a brilliant experience for students and staff and we have placed our 

photographs on Facebook.  The Leavers’ Assembly remains scheduled for Monday 24th June with a prompt 

start at 13.45.  The assembly will last for around an hour with students being dismissed for their final round 

of applause from the academy.  You are more than welcome to attend.  Following that we look forward to 

welcoming students to the Year 11 Prom at the end of the month. 

I wish all of our Year 11 students the best of luck with their final exams and with their future journeys, I am 

proud to have been their Principal. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 

 


